
 The book fair will be arriving in 

school on Wednesday and will 

be here for a week. 

It will be based in the tech area 

each evening after school. 

What an absolute pleasure it was to attend the Wickford swimming gala this 

morning. All of the children should be incredibly proud of their individual and 

team efforts– I know I am! 

Thank you to all the parents that supported this event and to Ms Dooley and 

Miss Jenkins for all their hard work before and during the gala.  


